
Friday 5th March 2021 
 
Dear Year 3,  
 
I am so excited to welcome you all back to school and our classroom on Monday. I would like 
you to reflect on what you have enjoyed about home learning and what you are most excited 
about coming back to school. Answer the questions and you can draw a picture too. 
 
I am looking forward to seeing you all on Monday J 
 
Ms Cahill 
 
What have you enjoyed about home 
learning? 

_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
 

What are you looking forward to when 
returning to school? 
 

_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
_________________________ 
 

 


